
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 10th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Re: Coaches to the Brewhouse for the Performance of The Wizard of Oz July 2024 – 
Years 4-6 

Last year was the first year the school was required to ask for contributions towards the cost of 
the coaches for our children to be transported safely by coach to and from the Brewhouse on 
reheasal and performance days (Wednesday 3rd and Thursday 4th July). 

Unfortunately due to the continuing high cost of coach hire, it is necessary once again for the 
school to ask parents to contribute towards the cost.  

The cost for each child will be £9, payable on ParentPay on the Brewhouse Coaches payment 
item. Please could we receive payment by Friday 28th June. Thank you. 

We hope you will agree that the cost is well worth the opportunity, experience and enjoyment 
which the children will gain from taking part in this main event in the school calendar. 

Thanking you in advance for your help and understanding with this matter. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr D Adams 
Head Teacher 

 


